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John Watson Outlines CEQ’s New Guidelines for NEPA

Reviews in POWER Magazine

Spencer Fane attorney John Watson recently authored an article published in
POWER Magazine: CEQ's New Guidance on NEPA Reviews for Clean Energy Projects.

John outlines the Council on Environmental Quality (CEQ)'s revised guidance for
conducting National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) reviews for clean energy
projects. He identifies how the new document replaces parts of its 2016 predecessor,
stating:

“The CEQ guidance has enjoyed a tortured history of variations from administration
to administration. But for the foreseeable future, this guidance forces proponents to
consider a broader range of ‘reasonable’ alternatives and emphasizes the ‘social
costs’ of a project and its cumulative impacts.”

At Spencer Fane, John leverages his in-depth commercial trial and litigation
knowledge to understand clients’ needs and goals and serves as a formidable
advocate on their behalf. As both a defense trial attorney and counselor, John
represents clients in a variety of complex commercial cases, including public land
and natural resources law, mining, oil and gas, wildlife, toxic tort, Superfund, and air,
water, and environmental waste cases.

Read the full article here. Please note, a subscription may be required.
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